[bookmark: _GoBack]Message from Central Taxi’s regarding the Royal Highland Show

As you may know the Royal Highland Show will be on at the Royal Highland Centre, Ingliston from Thursday 22nd June until Sunday 25th June. It is the largest outdoor event in Scotland attended by over 160,000 people

It’s Opening Hours are listed below:

            
	Thursday
	22nd June
	07:30 - 20:00

	Friday
	23rd June
	07:30 - 20:00

	Saturday
	24th June
	07:30 - 20:00

	Sunday
	25th June
	07:30 - 18:00



            
Because of factors such as the weather, unexpected demand and traffic delays at play, despite our best efforts, we are unable to offer a 100% guarantee that we will arrive at the booked time. Due to the high volume of traffic it is likely there will be delays in the area when the show is on, this may also apply to the preceding days, particularly Wednesday 21st when a number of exhibitors will be on site for set up. This will almost certainly have a knock on effect across the city, and therefore could impact on any booking. If you are planning any journeys around these dates we would strongly advise that you allow sufficient additional time to reach your destination, especially if travelling to a transport hub.



To assist you to avoid any issues if planning any journeys around this time we would offer the following advice: 

· If you are planning any journeys around these dates we would strongly advise that you allow sufficient additional time to reach your destination, especially if travelling to a transport hub. From past experience, there will be delays across the whole city but the west will see the worst, particularly around the Airport, Gogarburn, South Gyle and Corstorphine.

· Due to the sheer number of people we are unable to accept CASH advanced bookings from the Royal Highland Show itself. If paying cash customers should make their way to the marshalled taxi rank (outside the East Entrance - Gate 1).  If the rank is full, taxis will not be allowed to queue therefore customers should wait as Marshalls will be servicing the rank to ensure a constant flow of taxis.

· Account customers can use this rank or use the designated Account only rank at Holiday Inn Hotel.  Where possible, these are the only two pickup points.  The attached map shows the designated pick up points for:   
Account:                             Holiday Inn (old Quality Hotel), Ingliston Road.
Account/Cash:                  East Entrance, Gate 1, Ingliston Road (Marshalled Taxi Rank)


· Account customers – if they make their way to either of the designated pickup points above, instead of booking, or in cases where our Call Centre are advising of delays, they can board a Central Taxis taxi on the rank and ask the driver to convert their booking to account.  This may help if advised of delays.

